From:
 Kathy McComb

 To:
 licensing

 Subject:
 #63492

**Date:** Monday, February 15, 2021 9:56:06 PM

Caution: This email was sent from an external source. Avoid unknown links and attachments.

To the Alcohol License Review Committee:

I am once again writing in OPPOSITION to the New License for the Hy-Vee Inc. dba Hy-Vee Wine and Spirits at 7475 Mineral Point Road for Class A Liquor and Beer License.

I have lived in the neighborhood that the proposed liquor store would be located for the last 26 years.

I don't think that the Hy-Vee liquor store will add any value to our westside community other then filling a vacant space, adding a few jobs and creating tax revenue.

In the last meeting with the Common Council, Hy-Vee representatives said that this would be the "Jewell" of the neighborhood.

Is this really what we want to have as a jewel?

In your mission statement you write as one of your goals the following: To promote responsible alcohol selling-serving practices; enhance public safety and quality of life.

Thank you. Kathryn McComb 14 Winterset Circle 53717